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NEWSLETTER 11 

 

Welcome to new Friends who have joined us following our stand at 

Middlestown and Overton Gala.  

 

We try to keep the newsletter short and informative so if at any time 

something is not clear please do not hesitate to contact the Clerk to the 

Parish Council, or Ron Aspinall, Parish Councillor or any one of the Friends 

on the management group. 

 

We have planned our work session for Monday 13 June 2016. We have 

two meeting places either the cemetery gates at Middlestown or the 

entrance at the BOTTOM of Thornhill Road at 6.30 pm. We hope to be 

able to litter pick, cut back vegetation (please bring your own hand 

shears), pick Himalayan balsam and sow our trail area for our wild flower 

meadow. You should be appropriately dressed and bring your own 

refreshments if you need them. 

 

Most important of all is that we are able to speak with each other and 

share ideas and discuss concerns about Emroyd. So please join us even if 

just to stroll along and chat about Emroyd if you do not feel able to take 

part in any of the activities.  

 

We are now at the position where funding will need to be sought for the 

surface of the new route. This no doubt will be a lengthy process but we 

are working towards having the memorials and route to commemorate 

the end of World War I in 2018. We need all the help we can get so if any 

Friends have any ideas or possible connections regarding funding please 

let us know. 

 

We look forward to seeing some of you on Monday but if you can’t make 

this one then we also have one planned for Monday 25 July 2016. 

 

Thankyou.  

June 2016 


